
From: PAUL URBAN
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Save the trees
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 9:27:28 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Our city is charming due in a large part to the trees.  With scientists predicting a hot summer with La Niña, we
should be protecting our valuable trees rather than removing them.  The removal would not be able to be undone and
the consequences would go for years. Please vote to keep the trees in uptown.
Thanks, Paul Urban
6205 Western Ave
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